
On May 4, 2021, Lynn Environmental Consulting personnel visited 220 Pylant Tree Lane to complete a 
septic inspection.  A full septic inspection was not completed due to the system not being in working 
order.  The septic tank was pumped out during the site visit.  There was no control panel present for the 
pump tank.  Lynn Environmental personnel returned on May 16, 2021 to determine if the pump was 
working.  A control panel was temporarily installed to supply power to the pump.  Delivery of effluent 
was verified but the effluent did not appear to flow properly to the dispersal field.  Shortly after turning 
on the pump, the effluent overflowed out of the distribution box.  It appeared that roots were blocking 
the outlet pipes in the distribution box.   

Lynn Environmental personnel returned on June 19 & 21, 2021 to replace the distribution box, and to 
install a pump control panel, septic tank risers and a PVC outlet tee.  A significant amount of roots were 
removed around and inside of the distribution box and a new distribution box was installed.  Septic tank 
risers, a PVC outlet tee, a float tree and a control panel were installed.  The pump was manually 
operated to verify delivery to the distribution box and it appeared that effluent was flowing properly to 
the dispersal field.   
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